Office of the Director
School of Distance Learning and Continuing Education
Kakatiya University, Warangal — 506 009

Prof. V. Ramchandram Date: 15-02-2024
Director

Notice — 207
Re-admission into UG / PG Courses

The UG / PG students of SDLCE who have discontinued from 2018-2019 onwards are
hereby informed to get Re-admission for the year 2023-2024 (within 6 years PG). As the SDLCE
is going to adopt the semester pattern from this year (2023-24), the discontinued candidates may
get admission into UG II & III year and PG final year on or before 01-03-2024. The students

are hereby informed to use this opportunity and get admission as early as possible.

For further details contact enquiry at 0870-2461480, 2461490. W-{ ,
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